
SUMMER 2015 INTERNSHIP POSITIONS  

IN THE ENVIRONMENTAL LAW CLINIC 
 
 Widener’s Environmental and Natural Resources Law Clinic is now accepting applications for summer intern 

positions.  The Clinic seeks to have 4 interns assist in handling pending and new Delaware Office matters during the 

summer break.  Interns will work under the direct supervision of Clinic Director Prof. Kristl and Mid-Atlantic 

Environmental Law Center Fellow Hannah Leone on a variety of projects, which may include: 

 

* research and writing of legal memos dealing with issues in pending matters; 

 

* drafting client letters, briefs, motions, and other documents for use in pending matters; 

 

* updating and preparing new materials for the Clinic’s pages on the Environmental Law Center’s website 

 

* preparing for and attending client meetings, public hearings, and court hearings 

 

* responding to inquiries on the Widener Environmental Help Line. 

 

Projects will be designed with individual experience and capacity in mind (i.e., we try hard to make sure you’re not in 

over your head!)   

 

Intern positions are available for Regular and Evening Division students who, by the time the internship starts, have 

completed at least 1 year here at Widener 

 

This can be a great chance to gain real, practical experience in general and to check out the Environmental Clinic to see if 

it might be right for you to take for credit later in your law school career. 

 

Requirements 

 

Applicants must submit their resume and interview with the Clinic Director and Staff Attorney.  Applicants accepted into 

the program must agree to do the following during the summer (May 31 – August 4): 

 

* work at least 10 hours a week on Clinic matters (need not be done in the Clinic space) 

 

* stay in regular contact with the Clinic Director  

 

* meet reasonable deadlines set by the intern and Clinic Director  

 

* maintain confidentiality and comply with all applicable rules of professional conduct 

 

Application Deadline 

 

Interested students must submit their resume and a short statement of why they are interested in the position to the Clinic 

Director by email (ktkristl@widener.edu) no later than 6:00 p.m. on TUESDAY APRIL 21, 2015.  Applications 

submitted after the deadline will not be considered unless the positions have not been and cannot be filled by those 

applying before the deadline.  Interviews will take place in Professor Kristl’s Clinic office.  When submitting your 

resume, please indicate which dates and times you would be available to meet with the Clinic Director for an interview.  

Internships will be awarded by April 30. 
 

Questions?  Feel free to email them to the Clinic Director (ktkristl@widener.edu). 
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